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Enclosed please find a legal notice for publication in the upcoming Duxbury Clipper issues on the following weeks:
November 23, 2016; and November 30, 2016. Please forward the invoice to:

Planning Department

878 Tremont Street
Duxbury, MA (2332

Tel -781-934-1100 x 5476

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
DUXBURY PLANNING BOARD
The Duxbury Planning Board hereby gives notice of a public hearing on Wednesdav. December 14,

2016 at 7:20 PM at the Duxbury Town Hall, 878 Tremont Street, Duxbury, MA, Mural Room, lower level,
relative to a proposed zoning article to appear before the Annual Town Meeting on Saturday, March 11, 2017:

AN ARTICLE submitted by the Board of Selectmen and Alternative Energy Committee to see if the
town will vote to amend the Duxbury Protective Bylaw Article 600 — Special Regulations, by adding a new
Section 618, “Ground Mounted Solar Photovoltaic Installations Overlay District.”

Copies of the proposed zoning amendment are available for review at the Town Clerk’s Office and
Planning Department at Duxbury Town Hall during business hours. Any person interested or wishing to
comment on the proposed amendment should appear at the time and place noted above, or submit written
comments at least one week in advance of the public hearing.
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The mission of the Town of Duxbury is to deliver excellent services to the community
in the most fiscally responsible and innovative manner while endeavering to broaden our sense of community
and preserve the unique character of our town.



